Kathy Friedle

From: joannrossc [joannrossc@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2016 6:55 PM

To: Kathy Friedle

Subject: Bigsby/MacCready permit

Dear Kathryn Friedle at the Haines Borough,
We received a letter from you regarding application for permit by neighbors Bigsby and MacCready.

Steve and [ are in full support of Beth and Greg's application for a Conditional Use Permit to allow operation of
a vacation rental business on their property. We have no objections.

Do you need hard copy with signature of this statement?

JoAnn Ross Cunningham




